From: Christopher Eykamp

To: HTP Exhibits

Subject: House Bill 2682

Date: Monday, April 10, 2017 10:35:42 PM
Hello,

I wish to voice my support the proposal to let cities like Portland set
and control their own speed limits. | believe that city officials are

in the best position to decide what's best; they understand the
particulars of how a roadway operates better than a state official, and
are more directly answerable to the public for their decisions. While
it may be appropriate for state officials to offer guidelines and
advice, the final determination should be made locally.

Thank you,
Chris Eykamp

2101 SE Tibbetts
Portland, OR 97202
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